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Dear Cathy Graber: ~ Freee-ee—SIee e

| don't see how the Energy Commission can reasonably require any particular type
of thermostat in homes, or businesses, especially one that can be controled externally.
i think the reasonable limit is of recommendation.

l have a lot of Norwegian blood in me and don't handie heat well. | can't sleep
if the room temperature is above 80-82 degrees F. | have had full blown heat exhaustion
when | was living in Minnesota and do not wish to go through it again. In Fresno, | have
had muscie cramps and woozyness from the heat, even drinking a lot of water. | need a.c.

to try to cool off before | become sick. Your proposed fiat seems to put that requirement at
risk.

Yours,
John Minich




